
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of August 2, 2022 
 

Personnel 
 
Employment in Position  

1. Sheryl Nash, Teacher at West Elementary  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  

Paige Bendall, Editor 


